

Follow up actions from previous meeting:

- Newsletter completed and circulated to all residents
- Residents Forum date agreed as 17<sup>th</sup> June 11-1pm Garratt Bar, Storyhouse and Committee Meeting on 23<sup>rd</sup> May to finalise agenda and format.

Agenda items and actions arising:

- Parking  
Current Status - 1 extra parking permit has been issued and the "rules" for this allocation has been confirmed by the council.  
Next Steps – continue to push for more spaces being made available
- Homewatch  
Current status - New signs have been purchased and delivered to the council for installation to plan agreed by CJ/TB (Agreed cost of £50 to be borne by KSARA). All KSARA members enrolled in the Homewatch scheme and alerts being routinely issued. Insurance savings communicated via newsletter.  
Next Steps – chase up the sign installation – make sure completed before the Forum.
- Planning  
Current status – 1 Kings Buildings (Veracity) to partially convert two upper floors to residential accommodation (2 X Flats).
- Communication strategy  
Current status – No plan yet due to issues getting team together  
Next steps – Team meeting 5.05.18 to discuss practical ideas for discussion and agreement at next committee meeting (23.05.18)
- KSARA Card  
Current status – Finalising retailer and other deals but still on track to launch at June forum.  
Next Steps – confirm at next committee meeting (23.05.18)
- Anti-Social Behaviour at night  
Current status – PC Bostock carried out an assessment over 3 nights (Apr 23-25) and provided a verbal report to KSARA.  
Next steps – Keep a watching brief and recording incidents. If problems re-appear then PC Bostock has agreed to do more assessments. CJ/TB to meet with Student Liaison Officer in October to maintain pressure on encouraging good student behaviour.
- Street party  
Current status – Plan is reverting to enclosed space options – to be confirmed. Date proposed is Sunday July 1<sup>st</sup>.
- AOB  
Litter pick up on 22<sup>nd</sup> April was successful but poorly attended. In future leaflet advertising prior to the event might help.  
Funding of KSARA was discussed. Having a raffle at the next Forum was seen as a good idea. We will share our skills and ideas for fundraising at the next committee meeting.

Watkins-Jones – Hunter Street student housing (thoroughfare via King Street) - need to have on the agenda for the next meeting.